From: Chateaubelair Methodist School < @yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 3:17 PM

To: info help4humanity.net <info@help4humanity.net>

Subject: Thanks for kind donation

CHATEAUBELAIR METHODIST SCHOOL

Chateaubelair Tel:
St. Vincent Email: ayahoo.com

Greetings Sir/ Madam,

Re- Thank you for donation to Chateaubelair Methodist School

Our school is thankful to your organization for donating school supplies and other goodies to our students and the generous gift donated to our honored teacher, Mr. Lawrence Findlay. Your act of kindness will help to motivate our students and make a difference in their lives. I am certain that they will have lifelong memories of your kind generosity. The parents also expressed gratitude for your thoughtful gesture.

Thanks again for supporting education in St.Vincent and the Grenadines. We are grateful that your dedicated team considered our students.

With our appreciative hearts and very best wishes to all members of Help For Humanity.

Kind regards,

Loren Matthews (Mrs.) Principal.